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July	30,	2017	

Welcome	Ezekiel	Alan	Maddux	
Born	July	27,	2017	at	4:58am,	8	lbs.	15	oz.	and	20.5”	long.	

He	joins	siblings	Tyler,	Grace,	Samuel	and	Josiah.	
Congratulations	and	God	bless	you,	Pastor	Mark	&	Janice!		

August	is	School	Pal	Pak	Month	
Please	see	the	attached		list	of	items	to	include	in	your	pal	
pak.	Pick	up	a	ziploc	bag	at	the	mission	kiosk	in	the	foyer!	

Drop	paks	at	the	display	thru	the	month	of	August.	

Promotion	Sunday	-	August	6	
Kids	who	are	moving	up	to	a	new	grade	in	Sunday	
Morning	Kids	and	Youth	will	do	so	on	this	date.	

7UP	for	Fusion	Youth	Lunch	-	August	6	
Incoming	7th	Graders	and	their	families	are	invited	to	join	
the	Youth	Team	for	lunch	to	learn	more	about	our	Youth	
Ministry.	Please	contact	Pastor	Chad	or	the	church	ofWice	

to	let	us	know	how	many	are	coming.	

Family	Camp	at	Canaan	Acres	-	August	6-13	
Dr.	James	Diehl	will	be	the	evangelist	for	this	year’s	camp.	
Services	are	at	6	PM	on	Sunday	and	7	PM	Monday	-	
Saturday.		See	eastohionaz.org	for	more	info.	

Missionary	Barry	Carney	/	Brunch	-	August	13	
Barry	will	be	sharing	in	both	morning	services.	Everyone	
is	encouraged	to	join	us	for	a	brunch	between	services.	

Back	to	School	Sunday	-	August	20	
We	will	have	a	special	time	of	prayer	for	our	home	

schooled	and	public	school	students	and	teachers	as	they	
return	to	the	mission	Wield	of	our	schools.	

For	more	info	visit	us	at	npnaz.org.	

Want to get Prayer Requests on the Prayer Chain? 
Email us at office@npnaz.org or call the church 

to be added to the contact list.

@NewPhilaNazarene @npnazarene
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Sermon Notes: Sermon Notes:

Statistics	
Monthly	Tithe	Needed:	$40,983.	

Received	to	date	in	July	2017:	$38,495.	

7-23–2017	Sunday	Worship	Attendance	-386

Ways to Give

      SERVICE                ONLINE            TEXT-TO-GIVE
  Check or Cash              npnaz.org       “Give $__” to 84321
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